
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: 09-Feb-1996 01:17pm EST

From: Bill Kappler ORL

KAPPLER_B

Dept: Central District Office
Tel No: 407/894-7555

SUNCOM: 325-2267

TO: Mary McGehee ORL

CC: Bob Snyder ORL

CC: John White ORL

Subject: Chem Con

( MCGEHEE_M )

( SNYDER_B )

( WHITE J )

I'd like to let you know of something that occurred this morning, 
2/9/96, concerning Chem Con.

Chris St. John came into the office with paperwork requesting a Temp 
ID # for an office building that wanted to dispose of 2,000 gals, of 
Chromium contaminated waste waters generated from a HVAC System. Chem 
Con had advised Mr. John that they were the disposal facility and the 
application showed Chem Con as the disposal facility. I called Chem 
Con knowing this was wrong and talked to a women named Pat who was 
coordinating the pickup. Pat explained to me that Chem Con was going 
to consolidate the 2,000 gals of waste water with other waste (I did 
not ask her what) and use the Orlando Facility and EPA ID # as the 
designated disposal facility. I advised her that this was wrong and 
she figured it out and gave me the correct out-of-state TSDF.

Information for your records.
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